Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM:

Lane Chesley, Assembly Member Mike Tupper, Assembly Member

DATE:

April 6, 2023

SUBJECT:

Resolution 2023-032. Supporting the Construction of a Parking Lot to Serve the

Eastern End of the East End Bike Path (Chesley, Tupper)

A local citizen's group located in Homer, the Homer Drawdown, is requesting Borough support of their efforts to build a parking lot in partnership with the State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (AKDOTP&F) on property owned by AKDOTP&F. The property is located at the northeast corner of McLay and East End Roads and would serve the bike path that crosses East End Road.

This resolution would provide Borough support to the Homer Drawdown, in partnership with AKDOTP&F to build the parking lot.

Your consideration is appreciated.